
 

CONSOLATO GENERALE D’ITALIA HOUSTON 
 

 
To whom it may concern:  
 
Per Italian regulations all Italian citizens must register in Italy any and all changes in their marital 
status. With regard to the registration of a divorce, Italy requires that a separate document, 
known as a “Statement of No Appeal,” be submitted along with the final judgment of dissolution. 
The Statement of No appeal declares that the divorce went uncontested and the time to file an 
appeal has expired.   
 
While this Consulate General understands that this document is not typically issued in the United 
States, it is nonetheless required by Italian law in order to correctly register a United States 
divorce in Italy. In an effort to assist our citizens in obtaining this document, we have provided a 
draft to be completed by the offices of the Court (see page 2 below). It should be prepared on 
Court letterhead, filled out with the information pertaining to the divorce, and signed by a clerk 
or other authorized official. Once complete, please return the signed document to the individual 
requesting it.  
 
For any questions or clarification regarding this document, please feel free to contact our office.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Office of Vital Records  
Consulate General of Italy  
1330 Post Oak Blvd, Suite 1950 
Houston, TX 77056 
(713) 850 7520  
statocivile.houston@esteri.it 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


